
BOROUGH OF
BRENTWOOD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Brentwood  Borough  Council
will hold a public hearing on
Monday, August 19, 2024. The
body will convene at 7PM at
the  Brentwood  Municipal
Building,  which is  located at
3735  Brownsville  Road,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15227  to
receive  public  comments
concerning  its  proposed
comprehensive  plan.  Council
intends to consider adoption
of this plan via resolution at
that  evening’s  business
meeting or, if necessary, at a
future  business  evening.
Residents  may  examine  the
comprehensive  plan
electronically  at
www.yourbrentwoodpla
n.com  or  by  visiting  the
Municipal  Building  during
regular  business
hours.  Any  person  with  a
disability  requiring  special
accommodations  in  order
to  attend  this  meeting
should  contact  the
Borough  at  412-884-1500
x115 no later than August
15, 2024.


